APRIL:  THE GARDEN CLUB MET FOR LUNCH AT  KILLARNEY’S IRISH PUB RESTAURANT ON APRIL 12 AND THEN PROCEEDED TO HOMESTEAD GARDENS FOR A TALK ON SHRUBS THAT WOULD GIVE EDIBLE FRUIT INCLUDING VARIETIES OF  BLUEBERRY AND RASPBERRY BUSHES. THE SPEAKER ANSWERED QUESTIONS FROM THE GROUP. NO MEETING WAS HELD.

